
 
 

 

Ref. No. LSRC/DLLE/21-22/1372    1st November 2021 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

This is to inform all DLLE students that the college under the banner of DLLE is 

organising a CLEAN DIWALI, GREEN DIWALI competition. Students are encouraged to 

send the entries on dlle@lsraheja.org in a jpeg format of their rangoli or hand made 

lanterns or hand painted diyas or any photograph that symbolises the celebration is done 

in an eco friendly manner. (THEME BASED) 

 

The last day to send in the entries is 15th November 2021 on or before 1:00 pm. 

The best 3 entries will be awarded with E Certificates. 

 

 
 
 
 

          
 
 

Ms. Divya Kanchan       Dr. Debajit N. Sarkar 
Chairperson, DLLE       Principal 
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